# August 2019

# Scott Family Housing Newsletter





### Our President's Message



Hunt Heroes Foundation (HHF), the non-profit organization founded by Hunt Military Communities ("HMC"), recently awarded \$20,000 of scholarship grants to nine military family members. Winners include seven military children and two military spouses who will receive grant awards that will be directly given to their college of choice, ranging from \$1,000 to \$5,000 to help alleviate the cost of their undergraduate education. The winners of this year's scholarships are:

- Miranda Abunimeh: Oak Harbor High School Oak Harbor, WA

   Military member is stationed at the Naval Air Station, Whidbey Island., WA
- Rachel H. Ball: Cheyenne Mountain High School Springfield, VA o Military member is stationed at the Office of the Chief of Chaplain's, Pentagon, D.C.
- Max R. Bernstein: Westford Academy Westford, MA
- o Military member is stationed at Joint Base Little Creek, Virginia Beach, VA
- Charles D. Hedrickson: Coronado High School Coronado, CA
- o Military member is stationed at US Southern Command, Miami, FL
- Joseph Killion: Wilbert Tucker Woodson High School U.S. Air Force Academy, CO o Military member is stationed at Peterson AFB, CO
- Bridget L. Miller: Cooper High School Natchitoches, LA o Military member is stationed at Barksdale AFB, LA
- Stephanie Salopek: Davis County High School Satellite Beach, FL o Military member is stationed at Patrick AFB, FL
- Katelyn T. Shibilski: Arundel High School Universal City, TX o Military member is stationed at Randolph AFB, TX
- Shea Lynne Straw: Loveless Academic Magnet Program Montgomery, AL o Military member is stationed at Maxwell AFB, AL

Scholarship recipients were selected based on their commitment to community involvement, demonstrated leadership, participation in school and community activities, and work experience. In order to be nominated, students had to submit an application by February 20th, 2019. Candidates did not have to be a resident of HMC in order to apply for a scholarship. Congratulations to all of our scholarship winners!

Best,
John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities



# What Has Housing Been Up To?

-Cutest Pet Contest
Residents sent in pet photos and on Popsicle Day
came in and cast votes for their Favorite Pet!
Our winner was Hank!!!

- 69 Lease Renewals

-77 New Move Ins -1,091 Work Orders Completed

-Popsicle Day!!



## Staff:

Community Director
Community Manager/Operations
Community Supervisor/Finance
Maintenance Director
Maintenance Supervisor

Deanna Haas Patricia Chase Diana Burris Jared Trautt Robert (Jr) Walleck

Shiloh Classics
Shiloh Classics
Patriot's Landing
Patriot's Landing
Patriot's Landing
Lincoln's Landing
Lincoln's Landing
Lincoln's Landing
Patriot's Landing
Patriot's Landing
Patriot's Landing
Patriot's Landing
Patriot's Landing
Patriot's Landing

Resident Services Specialist-Resident Services Specialist-

> Leasing Specialist -Leasing Specialist -Leasing Specialist -Leasing Specialist

Amber Harrison Summer Woodruff Vanessa Marshall Amy Cook Kim Hansen Lisa Evans Ariel Arnett Veronica Burgeson Laurie Hoffman Amanda Johnson

Kathleen McLaughlin

Samantha Snyder

# Office Hours Patriot's Landing:

Monday - Friday 8:00am - 6:00pm Saturday 8:00am - 5:00pm

#### Shiloh Classics:

Monday - Friday 8:30am - 5:30pm

#### Lincoln's Landing:

Monday - Friday 8:30am - 5:30pm

#### Clubhouse Hours: Patriots Landing

Monday-Friday 8:00am- 8:00pm Saturday-Sunday 10:00am-6:00pm

#### Shiloh Classics

Monday-Friday 8:30am-8:00pm Saturday-Sunday 10:00am- 6:00pm

#### Lincolns Landing

Monday- Friday 8:30am- 8:00pm Saturday-Sunday 10:00am- 6:00pm

# **SAVE THE DATES**

Happy Birthday Coast Guard -August 4th

Back to School Give Away- August 9th

Stop by your local Community Center during business hours and pickup a back to school goodie bag from our offices! We want to wish you a great school year!

#### Back to School- August 14th

Scott Elementary and the Mascoutah School District go back into session today! Please be mindful of the extra traffic. Our parents and children will be busy getting to and from school!

#### Reminders

August 7th- All clubhouses will be

closed at 3 pm for a work event. If you have an emergency work order please call 618-746-4911 ext. 1. We apologize for the inconvenience.

August 31- September 2nd- Our offices will be closed in observance of Labor Day. We will resume normal business hours Tuesday, September 3rd. Please call 618-746-4911 ext. 1 for emergencies.

#### Be Entered to Win a \$50 Gift Card!

Are you a new resident to Scott Family Housing or have you recently had a work order completed? If so, keep an eye out for a survey from cdr@yardi.com! This survey will come to the primary email address provided and once completed, you will be entered to win a \$50 Gift Card! Don't miss out on these monthly drawings!







Scott Family Housing Contact Information: 618-746-4911

Emergency: opt 1 Leasing: Opt 2
Patriot's Landing: Opt 3 Lincoln's Landing: Opt 4
Shiloh Classics: Opt 5